
PUBLIC CONTRACTS REVIEW BOARD  
 
 

Case  No 1915- CT3039/2022-Tender for the Mapping, Re-Engineering and 
Documenting the Business process of the Justice Entities within the Ministry for 
Justice 

28th September 2023 

 
 
 
 The Public Contracts Review Board, having noted by letter dated 28th September 2023 that the 
Contracting Authority, the Ministry for Justice intends to re-evaluate the tender resolves: 
 
  
That it will not consider the Objection of Grant Thornton Ltd any further.  
 
 
Under these circumstances, this Board recommends that the deposit paid by the Appellant, when 
filing the Objection, will be reimbursed. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Kenneth Swain                   Ms Stephanie Scicluna Laiviera                      Dr Charles Cassar  
Chairman                                 Member                                                         Member  


